
 

Oct. 4th 

Mentoring Update / Collge Picnic 

● We had clubs and orgs (16 total) last meeting 

● Next year let’s do a fall fest mentoring meeting instead. 

● Struggling with buy-in. We’re not sure if it should be something that is required or if it 

should be an application that is voluntary. 

○ Have all freshman get an email asking if they want to join to mentor program 

■ Board agrees with making it application based rather than required.  

● 210 people came to picnic yesterday. 

● Bonfire Movie Night - Tuesday, October 31 

○ Costumes 

■ Not mandatory, but appropriate 

○ Caramel apples 

○ Smores 

○ Popcorn 

○ Movie 

■ Bring a variety and people vote on which one to watch 

 

Student Organizations Council Update 

●  Want to make an exec board. 

○ If you’re on this council, decide if you want to join the exec board 

● Making brochures - highlight the different clubs and organizations 

 

Pott Talks 

● We are hanging more up on Monday/Tuesday. 

● Geology rocks event 

● Mathapalooza 

● Can anybody hang up Pott Talks? 

○ If you have a break on Mondays or Tuesdays and will be in the building, email 

Whitney or Andrew if you want to hang some up  

 

Doggie Dash Recap 

● Final numbers - 175 people 

● Any suggestions to make it better in the future? 

○ I should have combined the t-shirt sizes and the volunteer placements into one 

document instead of having two separate ones.  

○ Continue to improve organization 

○ Add another person to late registration 

○ Don’t use the plastic fences (or get sandbags) at the finish line - they kept falling 

over. 

○ Better PA system 

○ Contests needs to be better organized 

■ Maybe after the race? 

■ Be more demanding about start time 



 

Oct. 4th 

■ Have the contest on the registration form, say that you can’t sign up for 

the contest if you register late 

○ Start the race later so there’s more time for registration / contests 

○ Have a list of things to cover with the registration table 

■ Do not put tshirts from preregistration if they want to swap sizes.  

○ Make group messages for each group, need more communication 

 

Any suggestions 

● Ways to get more suggestions? 

○ Email survey 

■ Digital Pott Thought - Email a survey 

● Put Pott Thoughts in Pott Talks 

 

Dean’s Council 

● Have you heard anything that should be addressed? 

○ Education tables to have plug-in access 

○ Parking 

■ Some commuters say they are missing classes due to lack of parking 

● People are wanting a parking garage behind education 

■ Can student workers that have to be on campus super early or really late 

have an option to park on campus.  

○ Biology lounge - what’s happening? Is there any progress? 

○ Getting water bottle water fountain 

○ Scholarship app won’t allow students that are seniors credit wise to apply 

because it thinks they are graduating when they are not.  

● Anybody want to step up to attend these? 

○ Kayla Clodfelter 

 

Next Meeting 

● Nov. 1st in UC 226-227 

 

 

 

 


